
Dear Parents/Carers,​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Date:  22nd September 2025 
 
Re: School Visit to Murton Park  – Wednesday 25th March 2026 
 
We are excited to inform you that as part of our curriculum, the children will be visiting Murton Park on  
Wednesday 25th March 2026. This visit is designed to enrich their learning about the Romans, providing  
them with hands-on experiences that will help bring this fascinating period of history to life. 
 
During the visit, the children will participate in various activities and dress up as Romans, giving them a  
practical and immersive way to engage with their studies. 
 
The visit will take place during school hours. We will be departing from school at 9.00am by coach and  
expect to return by 4.00pm, traffic permitting. 
 
The total cost of the trip is £32.00 which covers both transport and all activities. Please make this payment  
via Parent Pay no later than  Wednesday 18th March 2026. 
 
Please ensure that your child wears their school uniform and appropriate outdoor clothing and sturdy  
footwear, as the activities will take place outside. Additionally, your child will need a packed lunch and a  
water bottle for the day. If your child is eligible for free school meals and you would like a packed lunch  
provided,please indicate this on ParentPay. Children are allowed to bring up to £10 spending money for this visit.  
 
We look forward to an exciting and educational day! If you have any questions or concerns, please do not  
hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

J Wilson 
 
 
Mrs Wilson 
Year 4 Class Teacher & Trip Leader 

 
 
 
 


